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TO:   Board of Supervisors 
 
FROM:  Michael F. Brown   Stephen S. Stark  
   County Executive Officer  County Counsel  
 
STAFF  Ron Cortez,    Jason Stilwell 
CONTACT:  Deputy County Executive   Project Manager 
 
SUBJECT: Request to continue the hearing to consider amendments to Chapter 2, Article V of the 

Santa Barbara County Code relating to the Board of Architectural Review  
 
 
Recommendation(s):   
 
That the Board of Supervisors continue the hearing scheduled for July 26, 2005 to September 13, 2005. 
 
 
Alignment with Board Strategic Plan: 
 
This recommendation is primarily aligned with having an efficient government able to anticipate and 
respond effectively to the needs of the community. 
 
 
Executive Summary and Discussion:   
 
On June 21, 2005 the Board set a hearing to:  a) Consider the introduction of an ordinance amending sections 
of Chapter 2, Article V relating to the creation of regional County Boards of Architectural Review, and b) 
Find that this is not an activity subject to CEQA pursuant to CEQA Guidelines sections 15060 (c) (3) and 
15378.  A Subcommittee of the Board of Supervisors and staff have been working to solicit public input and 
to develop proposed documents for the Board of Supervisors to consider.   
 
These processes are detailed and require additional time.  Therefore staff recommends continuance of the 
hearing from July 26, 2005 to the next available meeting.  The next available meeting is September 13, 2005 
in Santa Maria. 
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Mandates and Service Levels:   
 
None from the requested action.   
 
 
Fiscal and Facilities Impacts:   
 
None from the requested action.   
 
Special Instructions:  
 
None. 
 
 
Concurrence:   
 
None 
 
 
Attachments:   
 
None 
 
 
cc: Dianne Meester, County Planning and Development Deputy Director  
 Mary Ann Slutzky, Deputy County Counsel 
 Peter Imhoff, Staff for Board of Architectural Review 
 Cintia Mendoza, Staff for Planning Commission 
  


